
Special Visits 

 

Col. Sunil Sing Sugar came to visit the Sangrahalaya on July 4, 2019. He was provided with a detailed guided tour of 

the Museum. After visiting the Sangrahalaya he commented, “Well briefed & excellently maintained museum. 

Sukumar briefed & informed the various parts of the museum in a wonderful way. Jay Hind.” 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

  


